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Dear Secretary Bowles: 

This letter constitutes the resubmission of the Supplemental Final Environmental 
lmpact Report (SFEIR) regarding the redevelopment of the fly ash landfill located on 
South Main Street in Freetown, Massachusetts. The proponent, KG1 Properties, LLC 
(KGI), originally submitted three copies of the SFEIR on July 2, 2007. In order to 
addrcss concerns regarding distribution of the SFEIR and to ensure a full 30-day public 
comment period, KG1 withdrew the SFEIR. We now "resubmit" the SFEIR so that a new 
notice of the availability of the SFEIR will be provided in the next issue of the 
Environmental Monitor, scheduled to be published on August 8,2007. 

Please note that agencies that received hard copies of the SFEIR on or about July 3, 
2007, as indicated in the Circulation List contained on page vii of the SFEIR, will not 
receivc another copy of the document at this time. The contents of the SFEIR are the same. 
Similarly, any persons who received a hard copy of the SFEIR as a result of the earlier 
notification in the Environmenlul Monitor will not receive another copy at this time. In 
addition, it is our understanding that any comments receivcd by the MEPA Office as a result 
of the earlier notification will be included in the public comments for the resubmitted 
SFEIR. 

In accordance with my earlicr discussions with the MEPA Office, I understand that 
KG1 should accommodate any new requests for the SFEIR by offering to provide a disk at 
no cost or a hard copy for a fee. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me with any questions. 

V e q  truly yours, 

cc: Circulation List 
Andrew F. Rockett 
Lawrence P. Silva, P.E. 


